PERRYFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL

Hot School Dinners
New Winter Menu 2018

Attached please find a copy of the hot school dinners new winter
menu starting from Monday 29" October 2018 on Week 1.

MBBEa

Some dishes have changed or possibly changed which days they
are on, so we ask that you carefully check the new menu against
your current choices that you previously submitted. This is
especially important for those children with specific dietary
requirements.

Please note that we start back at school after half term on Week 1
of the new menu but it would have been week 2 on the previous
menu so please do check carefully.

Should any changes need to be made please complete a new
order form or standing order and return to school any time up to
9am on Wednesday 17t October 2018 at the very latest for
changes to take effect from Monday 29" October 2018. No late
orders can be accepted.

PLEASE NOTE: If there are no changes you would like to
make to your child’s meal choices, you simply do nothing
and your child will continue to receive hot school dinners in
the same way as they do now.

% Please remember hot meal orders or amendments must be made by 9am on the
Wednesday before the week you would like your request to take effect.

+ If your child has hot school meals ordered, please encourage them to have their
meal instead of bringing a packed lunch, at least until you can change your order.
This really will save food being wasted unnecessarily.

If you have any queries please telephone or call into the office.
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Many thanks for your co-operation.
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